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STATEMENT OF REASONS 

 
The Scottish Ministers are satisfied that to restrict the national speed limit to 40mph 
at the Doonholm Road / Corton Road junction on the A77 Glasgow – Stranraer Trunk 
Road will be in the interests of traffic safety. 
This new lower speed limit is necessary to accommodate the introduction of a traffic 
signal installation at this location to assist in managing traffic movements and to 
reduce the incidence of road traffic accidents contributing towards the Scottish 
Governments casualty reduction targets.   


